
Art Committee Minutes 
For Feb 3rd ϭWD͕�DĂƐƚĞƌ͛Ɛ�>ŽĚŐĞ͕�ĚŝŶŝŶŐ�ƌŽŽŵ 

 
Present: Bill Harris (Chair), Bill O'Hearn, William Foster, Lottie Williams, Patricia Fara, John Guy, Douglas 
Hedley, Paul Edwards 
 
Apologies: Helena Sanson, 



Action BO 
 

8. DĂƐƚĞƌ͛Ɛ�ůŽĚŐĞ 
The replacement picture for the painting over the fireplace that was repatriated to the Fitzwilliam 
was discussed. 
 

9. St. Regis ʹ Swifts  
BH gave a short update on the site visit to St Regis and Kindersley Workshop’s preparation for the 
artwork carved into the bricks depicting swifts flying on the front of the building.   It is all looking 
brilliant and the committee approved warmly. 
 

10. Attenborough sculpture (update) 
LW suggested that the David Attenborough sculpture, which now bears a small brass plate denoting 
the artist Celia Scott, should be relocated to the library.  The Committee approved. 

 
11. Identifying cards for portrait sketches and photos  

The committee discussed how the cards for the sketches and photographic portraits of fellows should 
be formatted.  We agreed on 4 lines 
1. Name 
2. Significant college position 
3. Academic discipline 
4. Date of election to Clare Fellowship  
BO agreed to bring suggested text for the current ones that need cards to the next meeting.  Action 
BO 

 


